
East Penn girls in grades 6-8 are invited to the 5th annual Girls in STEM event at
Eyer Middle School, hosted by the Middle Level Technology Education

Department. Join us for a fun day of activities led by the EPSD Jasper program,
EHS Tech Ed Department, The Dream Team, The Da Vinci Science  Center, Let’s

Build!, Montgomery Community College, and the Society of Women Engineers.  To
participate, sign and return the form to Mrs. Gillen at Eyer (room 406) or Mrs.

Kahl at LMMS (room 303) by Friday, March 15th. Limited spots available; first 40
students from each middle school to sign up. Don't miss out!

Students will arrive through Eyer door 17 towards the back of the building. Do not use the main
entrance or the bus lot entrance connected to the cafeteria. Door 17 is connected to the teacher

parking lot. There will be light refreshments provided at check in and snack during the day.  

Student Name: ___________________________

I plan to attend the event and I am RSVPing....

Grade: _________________________________

School:__________________________________  

Parent Signature: _________________________

Adult Small:  ____________

Adult Medium:  __________

Adult Large:  ____________

Adult  XL:  ______________

When: Saturday, April 13th  

Where: Eyer Middle School Gymnasium  

Time: Check in is from 8:40am-9am 
Event runs from 9am - ~ 1:30 pm 

Shirt Size (check one): 

THERE WILL BE A QUESTION AND ANSWER SESSION WITH OUR VOLUNTEERS. PLEASE SUBMIT A QUESTION YOU WOULD LIKE

TO ASK THE VOLUNTEERS (THE ENGINEERS, SCIENTISTS, MANUFACTURERES, ETC.) IN THE SPACE PROVIDED BELOW:

______________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE SIGN AND DETACH THE BOTTOM OF THIS FORM IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN ATTENDING. SPOTS ARE LIMITED TO THE FIRST 40

STUDENTS FROM EACH MIDDLE SCHOOL WHO HAND IN THEIR FORMS. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS, PLEASE CONTACT

MRS. GILLEN AT NGILLEN@EASTPENNSD.ORG IF YOU ARE NO LONGER ATTENDING AFTER SIGNING UP, PLEASE LET YOUR TEACHER

KNOW. 

GIRLS IN S.T.E.M 


